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Dear Parents, 
 
This week, it has really felt that Spring is here with some sunny days and dry weather. It is great to be able to 
allow the children on to the field at playtime and lunchtimes. 
On Tuesday, we had our first visit as part of the Tooth Brushing and Fluoride Varnishing Programme. All of the 
children received a talk on looking after their teeth and how to brush their teeth properly. The children for 
whom we had consent then received a toothbrush in order to allow them to brush their teeth in school each day. 
Consent forms are still available for those children who have not yet signed up to the programme. 
Last night, we were extremely proud of our group of children who joined with schools from across the South 
Hunsley Partnership to take part in the Spring Music Festival at South Hunsley. A group of 18 children from Class 
4 performed ‘A whole new world’ and ‘Let it go’ to an audience made up of parents from each of the schools 
before performing ‘Try everything’ with the other children attending. ‘Let it go’ was particularly impressive with 
the chorus performed in French. Thank you to Mrs Bamford and Mrs Revell for leading the children in this and 
well done to all of our children that took part. 
Today, we have enjoyed watching the children in Class 2 perform their Class Worship to family and friends. As 
part of this, they told us about how toys have changed, different countries and shared their art work, acting and 
singing. Well done to the children and thank you to all of the parents and friends who came to support this. 
Next week, is our final week of this term and we look forward to our Easter discos on Wednesday and our Church 
Service at All Saints Church on Tuesday. As ever, family and friends are welcome to attend our service. It would 
be lovely to see the church as full as it was at Christmas. 
On Thursday, we will be holding our Easter Bonnet Parade at 9.15am for the children in Class 1 and Class 2. 
Parents and friends are welcome to attend this. In addition, we will be holding a decorated egg competition for 
the children in Class 3 and Class 4. All entries should be brought into school on Thursday morning and will be 
sent home at the end of the day. 
Please can I remind you that the school closes to the children for Easter on Thursday 3rd April. Friday is a training 
day for staff. School will reopen on Tuesday 22nd April. 
 
Richard Winks, Headteacher 

Our School Vision 
A Christian school at the heart of the community that we serve. 
Achieving our goals as we are guided by God’s light. 
Believing in ourselves, in each other and in God. 
Caring and nurturing all of God’s children in our school family. 
Sharing our aspirations through our exciting, enriched and inclusive curriculum. 
“Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in fact you are doing.” 
1 Thessalonians 5 Verse 11 



 

 

Weekly News-
letter 

  SCHOOL  NEWS 

Our Weekly Reflection  

Living out our school values of: 

Determination, Trust, Friendship & Respect 

Class One 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week, we have enjoyed learning about the Easter 
story in RE. Next week, we are looking forward to our 
Easter bonnet parade.  

Class Two 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week, we have enjoyed performing our Class 
Worship. Next week, we are looking forward to our 
Easter Church Service. 

Class Three 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week, we have learned about chocolate and how 
the Mayans used it. Next week, we are looking 
forward to our Easter activities.  

Class Four 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week, we have enjoyed performing at the 
South Hunsley Music Festival. Next week, we look 
forward to exploring short stories in English. 

Collective Worship Themes 

Sadness – Jesus dies on the cross  

Mothering Sunday 30.3.25 



    

Breakfast Club 

As mentioned in a previous newsletter, we are pleased to have been accepted as 
an ‘early adopter’ school for the Government’s free breakfast club initiative. 
Through this scheme, school will provide a free healthy breakfast to all pupils 
that take part. As the scheme requires schools to provide up to 30 minutes for 
breakfast, this will start at 8.30am each morning and finish at 9am when 
registers are taken and the school day formally begins.  In order to allow us to 
plan, we are asking parents to book for either the usual paid club (at a slightly 
reduced rate to reflect the free period) or, for the free, shorter club, starting at 
08:30. This scoping exercise is essential to allow the safe operation of the club as 
there is a significant difference in the resources and supervision needed 
depending upon the numbers attending. Bookings for the free club will move to 
ParentPay shortly, however for the first week, please can you book using the 
form in the link below. More details will follow next week, but in 
the meantime, we would appreciate your help, if you could 
indicate your intention to use the different sessions by following 
the link below and completing the booking form:  

https://forms.office.com/e/GXRg3wvD32 

 South Hunsley Music Festival 
 

Well done to all the children who took part in the Spring Music Festival at 
South Hunsley School on Thursday night. We’ve had such great feedback on 

what was an amazing performance.  

 

 
Congratulations to: 

Izzy, Bea, Edith, Ava and Chloe  
for their dance certificates, medals and trophies! 

This Week’s Achievements 

https://forms.office.com/e/GXRg3wvD32
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 DATES & EVENTS         
Apr 1st 10:30 

Apr 2nd 

Apr 3rd 09:15 

Apr 3rd 

Apr 4th 

Apr 7th—21st (inc) 

Apr 22nd 

Easter Church Service 

Easter Disco 

Easter Bonnet Parade 

FONCS Tuck Shop 

Staff training day 

Easter holidays 

Back to School 

May 1st (am) 

May 7th—9th 

May 12th—15th 

June 4th—6th 

Jun 13th  

July 8th—9th 

July 9th—10th  

2nd Dentist Visit 

Class 3 residential  

SATS week 

Class 4 residential  

Bag 2 Schools collection 

Class 2 residential  

Class 1 residential  

Friends of North Cave School (FONCS) 
 

Thanks to those of you that have completed the consent forms for the School Disco. If you have not yet 
completed the online consent form, please do so and pay for tickets by scanning the QR code below or 
following the link: 

https://the-friends-of-north-cave-school.sumupstore.com 
 

 

  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Main Meal 

Option 

Hot dogs in a 
bun 

Meatballs in a 
tomato sauce 
with rice 

Yorkshire 
pudding wrap 
with chicken & 
stuffing 

Beef chilli & 
tortilla chips 

Battered fish 

Vegan Option 
Meat free 
sausage in a 
bun 

Meat free 
meatballs in a 
tomato sauce 

Cheese & tomato 
wraps 

Quorn mince 
chilli 

Fishless fish 
fingers 

Served With 
Fresh potato 
wedges, beans 

Crusty bread 
peas 

Cucumber sticks,  
cherry tomatoes,  
carrot sticks 

Broccoli 
Chips, peas, 
sweetcorn 

Jacket Potato 

Option  

Jacket potato 
with tuna, 
cheese or 
beans* 

Jacket potato 
with tuna, 
cheese or 
beans* 

Jacket potato 
with tuna, 
cheese or 
beans* 

Jacket potato 
with tuna, 
cheese or 
beans* 

Jacket potato 
with tuna, 
cheese or 
beans* 

Sandwich 

Option 

Ham, 

cheese or 

tuna 

Ham, 

cheese or 

tuna 

Ham,  

cheese or 

tuna 

Ham, 

cheese or 

tuna 

Ham, 

cheese or 

tuna 

  SCHOOL MENU 


